GOVERNMENT OF JAMMU AND KASHMIR
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER,
PWD(R&B) DIVISION KATHUA

E-mail:- xenpwddivisionkathuaf@gmail.com
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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

As reported by the Assistant Executive Engineer PWD (R&B) Sub Division Kathua, the
building of Dogra Cultural & Educational Trust Kathua is expected to remain safe for the
financial year 2024-25 untill & unless something extra ordinary happens (natural calamity type)

- and subjected to periodical repairs as & when required.
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Copy to the:-

|. Assistant Executive Engineer PWD (R&B) Sub Division Kathua. This is as per his report
submitted vide letter No.SDK/2024-25/788 dated 10.10.2024.

2. Divisional Cashier for information. This is as per fee of Rs. 2000/~ received vide Gr. No.
036612 did. 05.10.2024.

3. Chairman Dogra Cultural & Educational Trust Kathua for information.




